UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

BUREAU OF PLANT INDUSTRY
WARHIHITON

BUGAR PLANTS March 15, 1932.

Mr. J. F. Jaudon, President,
Royal Palm Sugar Cane and Planting Co.,
Everglades, Florlda.

Dear Mre. Jaudon!

Complying with your request in your letter
of March B, the samples of sugar cane Have been forwarded to
Senator Tonepn U, Flatcher, through the office of the
fhief of the Buresu of Plant Industry.

We are very glad to accomodate you in this

regpact, and théerée are no charged 1n connéction with trams-
mitting the samples.

Yery truly yours,

‘:5. ;‘;’f#u-m-— Lo = -.."..

Senior Elochemist.




